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While seeming to be a bill to increase the water quality of Oregon's water wells, this 

bill is so unnecessarily broad-reaching that it interferes with personal property rights.  

In documents showing areas of the state with potential contamination as presented 

by the Department of Natural Resources, those areas are very small compared to the 

land owned by residents of the entire state. Imposing the same regulations to the 

entire state is a great overreach, and disregards the general property rights of 

Oregonians. 

     


